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Dear Sisters, 

 Kalo Mina Sisters! I hope everyone had a fantastic Thanksgiving and has been having a 
wonderful Holiday Season!  

With the double header of Pasithea’s Honey Party and Diocles’ Annual Luncheon on 
November 9th and 10th, and then joining the Ilion Sisters to celebrate Founders Day the following 
weekend on November 16th, November was certainly a busy month for the District Lodge. If your 
chapter is hosting a special event, please notify the District Lodge as soon as possible so that we can 
make every effort to attend. 

 Lieutenant Governor Effie Argyropoulos has taken the initiative to send each chapter their 
up-to-date roster, sized to print on letter size paper. If your chapter hasn’t received theirs, please 
reach out to Sister Effie so she can make sure you get it. Don’t forget, after January any members 
that haven’t paid their 2024 dues will no longer be considered In Good Standing to participate in 
meetings or hold Executive Board positions. 

 I’m also excited to share that Grand Vice President Antoinette Marousis-Zachariades has 
announced a special Growth & Expansion Challenge for 2025! Any chapter whose 2025 Per Capita 
is paid in full by April 30,2025 will be entered into a special drawing at the 2025 Supreme 
Convention! Being held at Disney’s Coronado Springs Resort from July 20-25, 2025. The website 
can be found here, and reservations are live. 

 I hope everyone has a wonderful Christmas with their family and friends! 

With Love in Theta Pi, 

Marina Patelos 
District Governor 
Empire State District Six 

 Upcoming Events 
  December 10th – Nikifora #457 Christmas Dinner 
  December 13th – Ilion #135 Annual Christmas Party 
  December 14th – St Basil’s Christmas Celebration 
  December 15th – AHEPA Family Christmas Party 

https://ahepa.org/supreme-convention/

